
Hancock Middle School invites 

Barkell Elementary families to 

Family Night at Paavola Wetlands Preserve

This event is sponsored by Hancock Middle School’s Lake Superior Stewardship Initiative project, which is a part of the 
Great Lakes Stewardship Initiative, established by the Great Lakes Fishery Trust with the support of the Wege Foundation.

Thanks to the Keweenaw Land Trust for protecting  the Paavola Wetlands Preserve for public use.

5:30-7:00 pm  

Wednesday, Sept. 28th 
For more information please call 

Hancock Middle School at 487-5923
(Ask for Heather Bradway) 

Whole Family Activities:

 Tree ID with HMS students

 Discover  the Finnish Homestead

 Tour the KLT Paavola Preserve

 Refreshments served

Directions to the Paavola Preserve:
1. From Hancock, take US-41 towards Calumet.  

2. At the Quincy Hill blinking light, travel 
approximately 1.5 miles to the No. 9 Road. 

3. Turn right onto No. 9 Road, and follow 0.6 
miles to the small trailhead.

4. Please drive slowly & park along the side of 
the road near the preserve.

What to Wear/Bring:

• Dress for cool/wet weather. 

• Wear sturdy outdoor shoes.  

• Bring a water bottle.

RETURN registration form to your teacher by TUESDAY, September 27th

Family Night at Paavola Wetlands Preserve ~ Registration

Family Name_____________________ Number of adults attending    _____

Number of children attending  _____  Grades of children attending  _____


